
A n n o u n c e m e n t 

and 

  C a l l  for  P a r t i c i p a t i o n 

14
th

 International Workshop for Young Scientists 

(BioPhys Spring 2015) 

May 27-29, 2015, Gödöllő, Hungary 

On behalf of the Scientific Board of the "BioPhys Spring" Workshop series it is a great 

pleasure to invite you to take part in the 14
th

 International Workshop for Young Scientists 

(BioPhys Spring 2015) to be held at Gödöllő, Hungary on May 27-29, 2015. 

The meeting will continue the strong tradition of previous workshops focusing on the training 

of young researchers and exchange of professional experience in physics applied to 

biological, agricultural and food systems. 

Young scientists are cordially invited to participate in the BPS 2015 Workshop and present 

their research results in application of physics to life sciences. 

This is now a call to submit a two-page abstract of potential contributing papers falling into 

the Workshop topics. The abstracts of contributions will be published in the BPS 2015 Book 

of Abstracts volume. 

Selected full papers can also be submitted for publication in the Mechanical Engineering 

Letters Journal. 

The official language of the Workshop is English, no simultaneous translation will be 

provided. 

The Workshop will be organized without registration fee. 

It is my pleasure to invite you to spend a few days in friendly atmosphere between young 

people at Gödöllő, Hungary in May 2015. 

 

The deadline of the abstract submission: January 14, 2015 

Further information, please, contact: 

 

Prof. I. Farkas 

Chairman of the BPS 2015 Workshop 

Department of Physics and Process Control 

Institute for Environmental Engineering Systems 

Faculty of Mechanical Engineering 

Szent István University 

Gödöllő, Páter K. u. 1, H-2103 Hungary 

 

E-mail: BPS2015@gek.szie.hu Tel: +36 28 522055 Fax: +36 28 410804 

http://fft.szie.hu/events/bps2015.html 


